
 

 

 

 

 

                             Up to $50,000 
 

ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspects involved in the armed robbery of a United States Postal Service 
(USPS) Letter Carrier that occurred on Thursday, March 17, 2022, at approximately 2:45 P.M. in the 

1600 block of Hollywood Drive, Columbia, SC 29205.   
 

Postal Inspectors are asking anyone with information about this robbery or anyone who can identify the 
two men pictured above who were seen at the time of the robbery, to please contact them. 

These suspects should be considered armed and dangerous. 
 
 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3693341 or the Midland Crime Stoppers by visiting www.crimesc.com or calling    
1-888-CRIME-SC (1-888-274-6372). 

 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 
 
 

http://www.crimesc.com/

